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Eid al-Fitr and Eid al-Adha hold a similar level of significance to Christmas and 
Easter, which are both regularly observed as holidays by our state government, 
meaning most people are not expected to work these days or be available. 
Recognizing them as such is a cheap and easy shift, and shouldn't be controversial. As
an ordained Christian minister I support recognizing both Eid al-Fitr and Eid al Adha 
as state holidays.


